COLLEGE PRIVE MONGO BETIB.P 972 TÉL. : 242 68 62 97 / 242 08 34 69 YAOUNDE							
ANNÉE SCOLAIRE	EVALUATION	EPREUVE	CLASS	DUREE	COEFFICIENT		
2025-2026	N°3	Anglais	3 ^{eme} ALL/ESP	2h	03		
Professeur : Mme NGENIWEIH		Jour: December 2025		Quantité:			
01-12-2025		•		,			

STUDENT'S NAMES :	CLASS:
TABLE NUMBER : DATE:	·
INSTRUCTIONS: ANSWER ALL FOUR SECTIONS, NO CAN CORRECTING FLUID, NO COPY WORK, AND NO USE OF	•
SECTION A: GRAMMAR(10MARKS	5)
<u>TASK1</u> : Complete the conversation below between Anne choosing the best answers from the brackets (5marks)	and Suh about Climate change by
(better, avoided, who, is promoting, which, or, are prom	oted, and, avoid)
Anne :Good morning my friend .How are you today ?	en de la companya de La companya de la co
Suh: I am good. I was watching the news on TV when yo	ou came in .
Anne: What was it about?	
Suh: Hum!Anne, all the channels are raising the issue of pollution. It is a serious environment	
Anne: That is true. These hazardssome of which can be eliminated for a	by human activities environment
Suh: You are right, if we bush fir pollution which is very harmful to the ozone layer.	e, it will go a long way to reduce air
Anne: I feel so bad when I see people throwing litters ev	verywhere instead of recycling them
Suh: We really need environmentalistyouths on how to keep their environment clean	can sensitize the
Anne: That is a brilliant idea, I will talk to the president of special campaign on the effects and possible solution of o	
TASK 2: Rewrite the sentences following the instructions	given in the brackets.(5marks)
1)"I cannot afford to see the litter on the floor today",de	
2) Pollution is a serious problem in this city. (Rewrite in	indirect speech)
3) (to burn) waste is danger	ous for the environment. (Gerund)
4) Global warming is a serious threat to the planet. It is c gases into the atmosphere. (join the sentence using a relative	

5) On	e of the	(hot) period duri	ing the dry season is January.
	SE	CTION B: VOCABULARY(10.	MARKS)
	1: Complete the ckets.(5marks)	sentençes with the appropriate	e word chosen from the group of words
	-	nealthy, ozone layer, drought, protects t	volunteer, waste, endangered) us from harmful sun rays
b) Du	ring the rainy sea	son, a lot of inhabitants suffer	from
c) To mana	keep the environ gement by recycl	ment clean, we should respecting them	
d) A l	ong period witho	ut rain will likely lead to	
e)Re-	using and recycli	ng papers is very important be	ecause it helps to save our
TASK (5 ma		propriate word or expression o	of your choice to complete these sentences
1) M	alaria is a diseaso	transmitted by a	called female anopheles.
2) To	enants pay their r	ents to a	at the end of the month.
di	uring the dry secrimination is working than girls.	hen people consider boys bet	that heats up the ter than girls, give more opportunities to
	•	ose job is to serve food t	to customers in a restaurant is called
5) T	ne 20 th of May is		Day in Cameroon. On the day of this
-	lebration, the Pre	sident of the Republic and the ON C: READING COMPREHE	military forces celebrate.
			e questions that follow it. Use your own
pı ga	od scraps, paper oblems for the earbage can pollu- nerefore, it is imp	, plastic, metal, glass, to elective nvironment and human health te the air, water, and soil, who ortant to collect and recycle gate.	• •
	One way to sel	last carbago is to somerate into	different antegories apparding to its type

One way to collect garbage is to separate into different categories according to its type and potential use. For example, we can divide garbage into organic, recyclable, and non-recyclable materials. Organic materials are those that can decompose naturally, such as food scraps, leaves and grass clippings. Recyclable materials are those that can be processed and turned into new products, such as paper, plastic, metal, and glass. Non-recyclable materials are those that cannot be reused or recycled, such as batteries, light bulbs, and medical waste. Another way to collect garbage is to use appropriate containers and bags for each category of garbage. For example, we can use green bins or composts for organic materials, blue bins or bags for recyclable materials, and black bins or bags for non-recyclable materials. We should also label the containers and bags clearly with the

type of garbage they contain. This way, we can make it easier for the garbage collectors to sort out and transport the garbage to the right facilities.

One way to recycle garbage is to reduce the amount of garbage we produce in the first place. For example, we can use reusable items instead of disposable ones, such as cloth bags instead of plastic bags, water bottles instead of plastic cups, and plates instead of paper napkins. We can also buy products that have less packaging or use recycled materials. We can also donate or sell items that we no longer need or want, such as clothes, books, and toys.

Another way to recycle garbage is to reuse the materials that we have already used. For example, we can use old newspapers or magazines to wrap gifts, make crafts. We can also use empty jars or bottles to store food, liquids, or other items.

A third way to recycle garbage is to send the materials that we cannot reduce or reuse to recycling centres or facilities. There, the materials are sorted, cleaned, and processed into new products. For example, paper is shredded, pulped, and dried into new paper; plastic is melted, moulded, and cooled into new plastic; metal is melted, cast, and shaped into new metal, and glass is crushed melted, and blown into new glass By collecting and recycling garbage in these ways, we can help protect the environment and human health from the negative effects of garbage. We can also save natural resources, energy, and money by reducing the need for raw materials and landfill space.

QUESTIONS

a) What is waste?	
	(1mark)
b) Give two examples of organic materials that can decompose naturally?	
	(2mark)
c) Name three categories waste can be classified	
	(2mark)
d) Say two ways to reduce the amount of garbage we produce?	
	(2marks)
e) What is the synonym of waste from the text?(1mark)	
g) How does collecting and recycling garbage help protect the environment	and human health
	(2marks)

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 MARKS)

WRITE A COMPOSITION OF 200-220 WORDS ON ANY ONE OF THE FOLLOWING TOPICS REMEMBER TO ORDERLY PRESENT YOUR WORK AND NO USE OF FRENCH WORD(S) .DEFAULTERS WILL BE PUNSIHED BY MARKS REDUCTION

- 1) Human activities can either protect or destroy the environment. Poor use has led to many environmental issues. In your composition;
- > Define environmental issues
 - > Give examples
 - ➤ What can you do to reduce these environmental issues? Explain three
 - ➤ If we do not protect the environment what can happen to us?
- 2) Youths in your village called Fundong have become drug addicts as they have taken smoking hard drugs, drinking alcohol and other substances as their favourite hobby. Amongst these youths is your friend called Ngam who is their leader. Write a letter to him where you convince him to drop this habit by telling him the effects and possible solutions of drug abuse. Your name and address are AWA PROMISE P.O BOX 454 Texas.
- 3) You attended a conference on climate change and learnt a lot about its causes and consequences. Write a composition in which you present two causes of climate change, two consequences and two possible solutions.

GOODLUCK!!!